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Information circular*

To:
Members of the staff at Headquarters


From:
The Assistant Secretary-General for Central Support Services


Subject:
Arrangements for admission to the premises at United Nations 
Headquarters during the fifty-eighth session of the General Assembly



*
Expiration date of the present information circular: 31 August 2004.

1.
The present circular amends the provisions contained in paragraph 3, third sentence, of information circular ST/IC/2003/51, under the heading “Access at the 42nd and 46th Street entrances”.

2.
The restriction at the 42nd Street entrance will no longer apply to retirees and it will not apply to staff members bearing only the United Nations laissez-passer.

3.
During the remainder of the fifty-eighth session of the General Assembly, United Nations retirees with valid building passes and staff members bearing only the United Nations laissez-passer will have access through the entrance at 42nd Street and First Avenue.
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